






From: Dave Kwinter
To: Lauren Hull
Subject: Re: Fish and Wildlife Committee Application
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 12:00:19 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Thanks Lauren,

I just realized it is not clear from my resume that I have been retired since 2007, and I am on
inactive status with the California Bar.

Regards,
Dave

On Wednesday, August 26, 2020, 10:51:47 AM PDT, Lauren Hull  wrote:

Hi Dave,

Thank you for your application. It has been received by the Clerk of the Board’s Office.

Best,

Lauren Hull

Management Analyst 
Contra Costa County Clerk of the Board

G  651 Pine Street, Room 106 | Martinez, CA 94553

( (925) 335-1919 – Direct | (925) 335-1900 – Office
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